SETTING THE FUTURE DIRECTION OF NEW BRIGHTON: A RECREATIONAL REEF

A Taskforce of community representatives has been working on a vision for the future direction of New Brighton. Key concepts were canvassed at a public meeting on 11 March

2002, including the possible installation of an artificial reef at New Brighton for recreational purposes. The Taskforce invites members of the public to a presentation from ASR Marine and Freshwater Consultants of findings on a feasibility study for a recreational reef in New Brighton.

The meeting will be held:

7.30 pm - 9.00 pm, Thursday 11 April 2002, Seaview Christian Centre,

Beresford Street, New Brighton, Please contact Kevin Mara, Senior Professional Building and Utilities, if you require any further information on 372-2401.